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Friday 20th October 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a brilliant first half term it’s been-we hope the children enjoy a relaxing break and return refreshed for the 

busy term that leads up to Christmas! 

Curriculum 

This week, the children have shown determination and resilience when learning about the tricky method of long 

division in Maths! They have also thoroughly enjoyed creating their own narratives in English, to showcase their 

imaginations. In History, we have reflected on the legacy of the Ancient Greeks and in Science we have explored how 

animals and humans adapt to their habitats. An excellent week of learning before a well-deserved break. 

Bikeability 

This week, communication was sent out regarding exciting Bikeability-Level 2 training for the children. Bikeability is 

cycle training that is delivered to a national standard. Level 2 teaches cycling on roads with moderate traffic. The price 

for this training is £15 for 5 sessions. Further information can be found via the ParentMail sent out, however if you’d 

like to book you can follow the link below:  

 https://surreycycletraining.online/public/school_training/110971/ 

Snacks-Breaktime 

Please can we ask that you are sending the children in with a piece of fruit or vegetables, should they want to enjoy a 

snack at breaktime. We have noticed some children with cereal bars, rice cakes and biscuits for their morning snack, 

which is not in line with our school policy. Thank you for your support with this. 

Pokémon/Football Cards 

Whilst this doesn’t affect many of our Year 6 children, please can we remind you that the children are welcome to 

bring in cards to play with at playtimes however they are not allowed to trade their cards due to children regretting 

their decisions later in the day. Again, thanks for supporting us with this. 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Maya-For creating a really imaginative story in English this week, trying hard to punctuate correctly.  

Thom-For determination to crack long division this week-your hard work has paid off!  

Daniel-For excellent resilience in Maths this week when faced with tricky challenges! 

Jays 

Matthew-For showing fantastic confidence with long division in Maths. 

Eva-For careful consideration of word choices to create a fantastic, cohesive narrative in English. 

Cindy-For showing fantastic understanding in maths whilst completing long division. 
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Kestrels 

Isla-For always living by our school values, demonstrating wonderful friendship and being a great role model to the 

other children. 

Jessica- For showing great resilience in maths this week, when tackling long division.  

Cainan-For great enthusiasm and contributions in maths this week when tackling long division. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Have a fabulous half term, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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